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7th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Rural Schools Carol Concert – Monday 2nd December 
 
On Monday 2nd December, we will be taking Class 3 to Holy Trinity Church, Ripon to take part 
in the Rural Schools Carol Concert.  It's always wonderful for the children to see familiar faces 
in the church when they perform.  We would therefore like to invite parents and other family 
members to the Service.  You are welcome to arrive at the church using the main entrance on 
Kirkby Road from 1pm, for a 1.30pm start of the Carol Service.   
 
Lunch 
Children will eat a packed lunch at the Church.  If you would like your child to have a school 
packed lunch, please advise us below. 
 
Photo Permissions  
Last year Ripon Gazette and Ripon Reporter Finola Fitzpatrick covered the event by writing an 
article about the preparations and the Carol Service. A photograph was taken of the combined 
choir at the Carol Service.  This year, a Photographer will be invited to come to the rehearsal to 
get some more 'action shots' including the children signing Only a Babe.  If you would prefer 
your child not to be photographed can you let us know as soon as possible.  We can then make 
arrangements for the combined choir photograph with full photo permissions.  
 
Travel 
We have organised coach travel to and from the event, if however you will be attending the 
service and would like to take your child home with you, could you let us know so that we are 
able to plan effectively for this trip. 
 
We look forward to sharing this wonderful event with you and your children. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Ann Lewis & Miss Sarah Vetch       
Class Teachers 
 

 
Class 3 – Rural Schools Choir Concert: Monday 2nd December 

 
Name of child(ren) …………………………………………………………….. 
 
I will be attending this event    Yes/No 
 
My child would like a school packed lunch    Yes/No 
 
I give permission for my child to be photographed during this event      Yes/No 
 
My child does not require travel back to school as I will take my child home from Holy Trinity 
Church     Yes/No 
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